
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: March 22, 2023 

SUBJECT: Trails End Park Master Planning 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The City has contracted with Robert W. Droll, Landscape Architect, to design the master 

plan for a new neighborhood park at the site of the former Trails End horse facility.  This 

process will involve participation of the Parks and Recreation Commission and the public. 

At this first planning and design meeting, the commission will be updated on the park site, 

components of a neighborhood park, and information on the neighborhood planning 

meeting that will be held on March 29. 

It is anticipated that the Commissioners will attend the neighborhood planning meeting to 

discuss park development with local residents.  This will be the first of two neighborhood 

meetings to develop the park master plan. 
 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

None 
 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. None 


